
Come 
get 

your 
share 

of $678 
Million

 

SOCIAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP  
in Urban Agriculture builds 
your own business now.  
The class begins with a 
personal skill exercise to 
coordinate your leadership, 
professionalism and 
systems thinking.  Further 
market building steps are 
taken to bring you into the 
next profit paradigm of 
urban agriculture within 
your personal community 
today. 

DESCRIPTION: You will 
receive forms, examples, 
worksheets, direct hands-
on experiences and 
individual guidance to bring 
success. 

DATE:  Friday, March 1 

LOCATION:  Ybor Campus 
Performing Arts Center, 
1304 E. 11th Street 

TIME:  2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

COST:  $20 Per Person  

INSTRUCTOR:  Eric_Weaver, 
MBA, Entrepreneur, Leader 

Books and materials are 
included. 

Sign up now to experience 
the first phase short course.
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